
In January/February 2025,
Northwestern University's
Office of International Relations
will host an interactive 5-week
virtual workshop series for staff
members from University of
Hamburg, Stellenbosch
University, and Northwestern
University. 

In our global university settings,
it’s more important than ever
that staff have the necessary
awareness, knowledge and
skills to effectively work in
multi-cultural environments.

Five participants from each
university will participate in
interactive small group sessions
which combine live
presentations, discussions, and
case studies. Participation in
the workshop is free.

NAVIGATING 
CULTURES IN THE

GLOBAL WORKPLACE

Workshop Dates: 
Thursdays, Jan. 30 – Feb. 27, 2025
9:00–11:00 am CST | 4:00–6:00 pm CET

Learn more at:
bit.ly/navigating-cultures-workshop

VIRTUAL WORKSHOP SERIES
Engage in intercultural dialogue with colleagues from
Germany, South Africa, and the U.S.

Hosted by: In partnership with:

Application Deadline: 
January 16, 2025

The goal of the workshop series is for
participants to 

increase their self- and other-
awareness
apply learnings from the Cultural
Orientations Indicator® (COI) and the
Cultural Navigator® to work situations
learn frameworks for understanding
culture and develop strategies for
effectively working in culturally
diverse settings

https://bit.ly/navigating-cultures-workshop

